“To every thing
there is a season”

Ecclesiastes

Make burial arrangements this winter and begin a new tradition for your family at the
Garden of Remembrance Memorial Park.

The season for planning is now. Gifts of love given to those
who matter most can make all the difference—even after you
are gone. That's why you should make your burial arrangements
in advance. Not only will you spare your survivors the burden
of making stressful decisions during an emotional time, you'll
ensure youre remembered for always putting your family first.

The Garden of Remembrance’s experienced counselors
can make it easy for you to plan for the future. When you
do, you'll provide your family with the peace of mind and
assurance that your wishes will be carried out as you intend.

Winter is a beautiful time to explore the grounds and
experience the tranquil surroundings.

Fifteen area congregations as well as individuals unaffiliated
with a congregation have already reserved burial sections and
plots. You can begin a tradition with your family here, too.

Every day you choose how you live your life. It’s time to
choose how you want to be remembered.

Learn more at www.gardenofremembrance.org. To make an
appointment, tour the memorial park and discuss your needs,
call Sheldon Grosberg at 301-428-3000.

Recognition and giving opportunities are available.



